
 
 
 
May 3, 2021 
 
Premier, Inc. 
13034 Ballantyne Corporate Place 
Charlotte, NC  28277 
Attn: Jon Garrett, Vice President 
jon_garrett@premierinc.com 
 
Dear Mr. Garrett: 
 
Ref:  Acceptance of Fixed Fee Per Case Price Modifications– RFP 19FS1, Food Products and Distribution for K-12 and 
Other Public Agencies 
                            
On April 23rd, 2021, Frederick County Public Schools (FCPS) received a proposed modification to the fixed fee per case 
price structure through the Omnia Partners Contract, RFP 19FS1 Food Products and Distribution for K-12 and Other 
Public Agencies. The proposed pricing modification for average order sizes less than $2,499 is set to increase to $2.02 
starting June 1, 2021 through May 31, 2022.  An additional adjustment will be made across all tiers for June 1, 2022 
through May 31, 2023, ranging from 3.2% to 4.1%. The below table shows the accepted pricing for the next two renewal 
years.  

 
Your continued interest in serving the Frederick County Public Schools is appreciated.  Should you have any questions 
concerning this matter, please contact me at 301-644-5204. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shane Ryberg 
 
Shane Ryberg 
Purchasing Agent II 
 
 

Leslie Pellegrino, CPA, 
Acting Purchasing Manager 

Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing Manager 
Bill Meekins CPPB, CPPO, CSBO, CPCP,  

Purchasing Agent 
Shane Ryberg, Purchasing Agent 

 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5204 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
shane.ryberg@fcps.org 
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